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Dear...

Our conference in Vienna and Heiligenkreuz is approaching fast. Therewith approaches also
the AGM of IASPES.

As we shall elect a new committee there, please ensure, for those of you who are members, 
that you are a paid up member, since this is what entitles you to a vote.
As many have had trouble using the online membership renewal form, I enclose again 
Rosemarie’s instructions: 

Kindly check your INBOX or your SPAM/JUNK Folder for an email sent to you 
from Edith Stein Circle's admin@edithsteincircle.com or 
membership@edithsteincircle.com with the subject line: Username and 
Password.  This was sent to you on the 7th of October 2014. The exact time per 
our records is: 2014-10-07 15:20:24. 

Using that Username and Password, please go to the website: 
www.edithsteincircle.com and on the left hand corner at the bottom you will see 
the section: Member Login. Type in your email address as your Username, and 
then using that Password you received in that October email, copy and paste it into 
the Password slot. Then click Log in and follow the instructions that will appear on
screen.  It is a very user-friendly system. One member said it works like a 
"charm".

Where there is a will there is a way. In fact, once one puts one’s mind to it, the membership 
system really does work well. So please: put your mind to it. Paying at the conference is not 
easy for me to manage, as I will be the only person from the outgoing committee there. It is 
much more sustainable to use this facility BEFORE you come to the conference.

The Agenda for the AGM is as follows:
1. Treasurer’s report
2. Secretary’s report
3. President’s report
4. Election of new president
5. Election of new secretary
6. Election of new treasurer

Please find attached a flyer advertising the publication of the proceedings of the first IASPES
conference. If you order it before the 23 November, you will be able to get it at the special 
discounted book launch price. The book will be launched and available for sale in 
Heiligenkreuz.

Yours sincerely,
Mette Lebech


